West DecmWear'l'r Well'

- Christmas Clobber and Festive Finery Day'

Dear Parents and carers

We are extending our 'Wear it Well' Shwop Shop in preparation for our West
Dean Wear it Well Christmas Clobber and Festive Finery Day.

The idea is that everyone brings in some Christmas items of good quality
clothing/shoes/accessories that they no longer wear, like, need, or have
outgrown, suitable for adults and children. We will set up our 'pop-up shwop
shop' in the pavilion and sell the items to raise funds for our school parliament.

Our Christmas Clobber and Festive Finery day will be on Thursday 13™
December, where all of the children and grown-ups (parents and carers too) are
invited to wear any item of Christmas Clobber or Festive Finery, hopefully that
they have found in our shwop shop, in return for a suggested donation of £2.
All funds raised will be held by the School Parliament Finance Department ready
for bids to be made for suggested expenditure. This will be available to pay on
schoolmonéy.co.uk or children may bring in donations to school on the day.

We would like to ask for all donations to come into school during w/c 3™
December, we will sort and arrange all of the donations in preparation for our
shwop shop to be open Monday 10™, Tuesday 11™ and Wednesday 12™ December,
8.15-8.45 and 2.45-3.00. Donations will be available to pay on our schoolmoney
platform.

As previously, any items left over will either be stored for further sales or
donated to a charity shop.

We very much hope that you will join in the fun and find an item of Christmas
Clobber or Festive Finery to wear on the day, you may even find something fo
wear for that special Christmas party coming up or swap a Christmas jumper
that your child has grown out of!

We are also planning o have a ‘Christmas Clobber’ Photo Booth in school on the
Thursday too. Children will be able to pose for photographs in their festive
finery which will then be available to purchase digitally.

Any suggestions for improvement are very welcome and we hope to see you all

there.




West Dean Primary School PTA invites you to

An Evening of
Festive Floral Fun

Tuesday 11 December, 7.30 - 9.30pm

The School hall will be brimming with Christmassy greenery and
berries, prosecco and scrumptious Christmas nibbles for you to
enjoy while you create a beautiful homemade wreath and
gorgeous table centre piece to make your home complete this
Christmas.

Absolutely no experience required. There will be a team of
knowledgeable folk around to help guide and inspire you!

Price £20 to include refreshments and all materials to make your
decorations to take home with you.

Tickets are available on school money.
Any questions speak to Jenny Anstee [Rupert’'s mummy).




N

YOUN

PHOTOGRAPHER

COMPETITION

CALLING YOUNG
SNAPPERS

(Entrants must be under 18 on 31.08.2019)

Prepare to point, shoot and enter the
National Rotary Young Photographer
competition.

“ENTER NOW

FORYOUR CHANCE
L

CLOSING DATE 8" JANUARY 2019

“" To enter contact: an naholman@btinternet.com

Organised by the Rotary Clubs of Chichester

rotarygbi.org Rotary {32

Great Rritain & Ireland r




November 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian
Will you join us and help keep children safe online?

West Sussex County Council and Chichester District Council have joined forces
with the children’s charity Barnardo’s in a mission to help children and their
families stay safe.

We will be hosting a FREE online safety workshop for parents called Stay Safe at
Fernhurst Primary School, Haslemere Road, Fernhurst, Haslemere, GU27 3EA at
6pm on Thursday 24"™ January 2019. We would like parents, carers and
guardians, grandparents and others to join us for this informative event.

The 2 hour workshop is a great opportunity to gain skills and knowledge to try
and understand the internet and technology as children see it. The workshop will
cover topics such as: online games and cyber bullying, through to setting up
privacy settings and controls as well as ways to help you have the right
conversations with your children about online safety. The training is aimed at 7 -
11 year olds; however parents of younger children may also find it useful.

You will also hear from Barnardo’s and local Community Safety experts about
some of the warning signs of exploitation and radicalisation.

As this is an early evening session aimed at adults, children are unable to
attend. Please ensure you have appropriate childcare arranged as will be no one
on site to look after your child.

Places are limited, if you would like to attend this FREE workshop please email
us at communitysafety.wellbeing@westsussex.gov.uk

Many thanks,

Clatre Clilverd

Community Safety & Wellbeing Team
West Sussex County Council
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